From: Majda Jones

To: Melanie Hadden
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Please Oppose Offshore Drilling at San Mateo County Shoreline
Date: Sunday, November 14, 2021 10:34:27 PM

Dear Commissioners,

Thank you for your support of our coastal and marine environment. I am writing to ask that you vote to oppose any
offshore drilling in our county.

Thank you.
Majda Jones

Portola Valley
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